
From: Sarah Thorne   
Sent: Saturday, August 17, 2024 9:07 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 22-060 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Dear PUC, 

I am writing to urge you to support the settlement in Docket 22--060 to preserve net 
metering.  

 

As a resident of NH concerned about converting to renewable energy, a solid and steady 
net metering policy is essential. I have installed solar panels on two successive homes and 
my church. Net metering that was available at the time made all of these investments 
possible for us. Now I am working with a business that absolutely needs to be confident 
about the NEM tariff for the 20 year period in the settlement in order to invest in a solar 
system. 

 

Please preserve net metering and keep it simple! 

Thank you 

Sarah Thorne 

 


